The Catholic Women's League of Canada
Alberta Mackenzie Provincial Council

ORGANIZATION

DATE: January 8", 2017 Communique #5

TO: Diocesan Chairpersons of Organization
CC: Provincial Executive (for information)
CC: National Chairperson of Organization (for information)

FROM:  June F, Provincial Chairperson of Organization

ATT: Organization Standing Committee Chairperson

Dear Sisters in the League:

I extend warm wishes to all of you for a happy and successful New Year! This is the time of year once again,
when we have the opportunity to report on all the great work that has been accomplished by individual councils
over the past year. Yes, we are anxiously waiting to read your reports, so that we can develop goals and
initiatives that will benefit the work that we do in the League.

This past Fall, the new electronic reporting system was implemented by the National CWL Council in hopes
that it would make it easier for councils to report what their council had accomplished. As with anything new,
there is always a learning curve. Some Councils may have missed the deadline for the reporting and if this has
happened, we still want you to complete the handwritten form and forward it to your counterpart at the Diocesan
level. These reports will still be accepted by either mail or email. Your information is important, so please
ensure that the reports are sent in as soon as possible.

Thank you and I know that I am looking forward to seeing what Councils have done this past year. Keep up the
great work!!

June F
Organization Standing Committee Chair
ABMK CWL




